
We've been reflecting on the past 

year, and honestly, we're so thankful for 

your support. In 2024, thanks to 164 

generous neighbors (92 of whom don­

ated for the first time!), we raised over 

$50,000. We couldn't have done it with­

out you-thank you so much! 

Keeping our Neighborhood Safe 
With your donations, we've been able to do a lot to keep our 

neighborhood safe. In January, we extended our security guard's 

hours by an extra 90 minutes every night. From keeping crime and 

vandals at bay, to ensuring people feel safe at night, the extended 

hours are making a real difference. And, thanks to our partnership with 

the 17th precinct of the NYPD, we now get regular patrols by car and 

foot. If you'd like to help us keep this up, we'd love your continued 

support in 2025. Your donations make this possible! 

Save the Date: Gala Fundraiser June 9 
We're excited to celebrate 45 years of the Beekman Place Association! 

Join us for our Gala Fund raiser with Silent Auction on June 9, 2025 from 

5-7pm at Ophelia Lounge (Beekman Tower Hotel). It's going to be a

special night to be with friends and neighbors and celebrate Beekman

Place. Tickets are limited, so don't miss out! Head to our website for

more info (www.beekmanplacenyc.org).

Keeping Our Neighborhood Beautif ul 
We all love how beautiul our neighborhood is, and we're working hard 

to keep it that way. In 2024, we teamed up with the Manhattan Borough 

President Mark Levine's office to plant new trees and install tree bed 

guards. We also got potholes fixed! We worked with the NYC Parks 

Department to remove a no longer needed chain-link fence at the East 

51 st Park entrance and repaired a damaged fence by the dog park on 

East 49th. Lamp posts have also been repaired! A big shoutout to Brad 

Stonebraker, our local gardner, who helped us tidy us East 50th Street 

by removing a pesky thorn bush and replanting ornamental kale. 

Thanks Brad! Spring 2025 

s 








